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Martin County increases in-person services on June 1 
 
The Martin County Board of County Commissioners continues to increase in-person services with 

the announcement of the reopening of the Veterans Service Office and Health and Human Services 

by appointment only, beginning June 1. To ensure the health and safety of employees and the 

public, clients are required to wear face coverings.  

 

Make an appointment:  

Veterans Service Office clients can call 777-288-5448 Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Health and Human Services clients can call 772-288-5786 Monday – Friday, 8 a.m.– 5 p.m.  

 

Visit www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus, Martin County’s online resource for information related to 

COVID-19, or call the Community Information Center at 772-287-1652 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., 

Monday through Friday for assistance. 
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